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Possible with God 
It’s encouraging to hear how student’s lives are being changed by Jesus during the Covid restrictions of the fall 
2020 term. What seems impossible in the natural is totally possibly with God. 

University of Mississippi – Last week we received an email from a 
student that said, “If I have never truly embraced God, can I still fit 
in?” One of our interns met with him to invite him to a small group 
and a Wednesday night house church. After service he told his house 
church that he’s excited to investigate Christianity with Chi Alpha. 
Our Chi Alpha is operating with 4 house churches with about 25 
students in each group. 

Virginia Commonwealth University – We made contact with 
hundreds of students to let them know we’re available for them 

using popsicles, water bottles and a smize (that’s a smile with your eyes, a great practice when you’re wearing a 
mask). Zach came to the table for a popsicle, but came back 10 minutes later with a question, “do you do Bible 
studies?” Though raised in a non-religious home, he picked up a Bible in the middle of months of isolation and 
became fascinated by Jesus. He joined a small group, started reading his Bible every day, and then a month later 
he brought a friend for a conversation and both prayed to open their lives up to Jesus. The campus is mostly 
closed, sports and events are cancelled, and classes are almost all online, but students are still searching for and 
finding God! 

University of Iowa – We had 147 students in our service, which is by far our largest service, and in the middle of a 
pandemic none the less! Over 75 new students, and 18 hands raised for salvation. God is good! 

University of Massachusetts – Student leader Chandra writes, “Already this semester even with all the restrictions 
and only online classes, Jesus connected me with 2 new friends in freshmen Jamie and Ellen – awesome young 
ladies that are hungry to see how faith in Jesus makes a difference. I honestly thought it would be impossible to 
make new friends this year, but God had this planned all along!” 

Gregg’s Greeting 
We pray that you are healthy and doing well!  During this Thanksgiving season, we are especially thankful for YOU!   
Thank you for partnering with us to impact university students for Jesus Christ.  
 
We love and appreciate you!  
    

Yours in Christ, 
Gregg and Erin Glutting   
 
 

Mobilizing Leaders to Reach Collegians for Christ! 
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